
DRAINAGE BOARD MEETING                                                                              November 9, 2020 

 

The Rush County Drainage Board met in the Commissioner’s room of the Courthouse on November 9, 

2020 at 10:50 a.m. with following present; Mark Bacon, Paul Wilkinson, Bruce W. Levi. Members; 

Marvin Rees, Surveyor, Ashley Perkins, Secretary, Leigh Morning, Attorney.  

Levi made a motion to approve the minutes of the last meeting. Wilkinson 2nd the motion, motion was 

carried and they were signed. 

 

CARR/STANLEY DRAIN  

Surveyor presented loan resolution. It was approved and signed on motion by Levi with a 2nd by 

Wilkinson. Motion carried. Pre payments were discussed. It was stated that the railroad will billed 

according to statue.  

 

WM. S. HALL OPEN 

 Surveyor recommends repairing the drain with 3:1 slopes so the drain will go under the new bridge on 

600 north straight. He also recommends Casey Owens to do the work. Project was approved by 

Wilkinson with a 2nd by Levi. Motion carried. Surveyor also stated that the 3:1 slopes south of 600 north 

have been placed for 10 years. Little or no work have been needed in that 10 years.   

 

GEISE/STEVENS  

The upcoming hearing on November 20th, 2020 was discussed.  

 

There being no further business to come before the Board. Levi made the motion to adjourn with the 2nd 

by Wilkinson. Motion carried and the meeting was adjourn.  

 

 

__________________________        ___________________________    __________________________ 

 Mark Bacon                                            Paul Wilkinson                                         Bruce W. Levi                     


